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“Learning in His Spirit” Mission Statement 
St. Augustine School seeks to provide a safe educational environment for 

all students which will allow growth academically, physically, 

socially ,emotionally and spiritually. A school environment is created in 

which a belief in God’s teachings are integrated into the school program 

and stressed as a way of life.  

Phone: (204) 729-3285                        Web Site: bsd.ca/staugustine 

 

Many of the classes will be spending some time in June 

on special field trips. Waiver forms will be sent home, so 

please keep an eye out for them and return them to 

school as soon as possible.  

We appreciate your attention to this detail.  

In order for parents to volunteer for supervising field trips  

they must have all Criminal/Child Abuse Checks complet-

ed.  

JUNE 

June   6    K & 4 – Brandon Public Library Tour 
June   7    City Track Gr. 4-6 (raindate June 9th) 

June   8    City Track Gr. 7 & 8 (raindate June 10th)  

June  15   Final School Mass—9:30 AM 

June  21   Gr. 3 - Brandon University Mini U  

June  22   Gr. 6 - Commonwealth Air Museum Tour 

June  23   Gr. 4 - Souris Field Trip 

         Gr. 8 - Farewell evening &  dance  6:15pm  

June  27   School Talent Show - morning 

        Gr. 6 - 8 - Thunderbird Bowling - PM 

June  28   K - 5 Spray Park & Paddle Pool day   

June  29   Awards Ceremony -1:15 pm 

         Last day of Classes 

June  30    Administration Day - No school 

We would like to invite the 

Grade 8 parents to attend the 

final School Mass of the year. 

At this Mass, we will celebrate 

the years the students have 

attended at St. Augustine 

School by dedicating this Mass 

to the Grade 8 students and 

their families.  

Mass - 9:30 AM 

IMPORTANT DATES 

JUNE 2022 

Field Trips 

School Mass 

First day of Classes for the 
2022- 2023 

school year is   
Wednesday, September 7th 

 
Have a great  

summer! 

St. Augustine School 

St. Augustine’s Got 
Talent  
 

Talent show on Monday, June 

27th in the morning. Parents 

are welcome to attend. 
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  Farewell  Grade 8 Class 
We would like to wish our Grade 8 class all the best as they move on to their Grade 9  
placements.  Good luck in High School! 
We are very proud of your accomplishments and know that you will continue to strive for 

excellence as you move through high school.  

The BCSB continued to administer the Before and After School program and supported half 

of the costs of the re-paving of the school / church parking lot and additional drainage piping 

on the gym. 

Thank you to Mrs. Joanne Campbell, Mrs. Lisa Merckx Deutscher, Mr. Bryan Deutscher for 

their years of service on the BCSD executive!  Welcome to Mrs. Aleks Onita and Ms. Lorette 

Delaurier who will join the BCSB in September. 

Library News 

The last day to take out library 

books will be Thursday, June 

16th.  

All library books need to be returned by 

Tuesday, June 21st.  

The library will then be closed for the re-

mainder of the year to do inventory. 

Catholic School Board 

Awards Assembly 

On June 29th, St. Augustine School will be 

hosting their annual awards ceremony for 

Grades 5-8.  This assembly will be held in the 

school gym starting at 1:15 pm and  parents 

are invited to attend. You will be contacted by 

phone if your child is receiving an award.  
 

We would like to acknowledge our spon-

sors—the Knights of Columbus, Catholic 

Women’s League, Sally Scaletta, Brandon 

Catholic School Board,  Brandon School Divi-

sion, as well as our school fundraising—all of 

whom  contribute to honoring the achieve-

ments of our students.   

Lost and Found 

Items will be displayed on Mon. 

June 20th  in the front foyer. Last 

date to pick up any items will be Thursday, 

June 29th. Any items not claimed will be 

donated to charity.  

Supply Lists 

Watch for the supply list for next fall which will be inserted in each student’s report card at the end of 

June. Supply lists are also posted on our school website. 

The Manitoba Summer Fair, is returning! 
 The annual Manitoba Summer Fair – the unofficial start to summer – is back in Brandon 
from Wednesday to Sunday, June 8

th
-12

th
! 

 Thanks to the generous support of the three participating sponsors – Mary Browns Fried 

Chicken, Montana’s BBQ & Bar and Heritage Co-op – students (12 and under) throughout 

western Manitoba will have the opportunity to receive complimentary gate admission passes 

to the fair.  In addition to the “free” gate admission passes, please see this year’s Advance 

and On Grounds Pay one Price (POP).  

Go to: h�ps://�ckets.authen�gate.ca/store/#/brandonfairs_1/725 
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June  

Principal’s Message -  Mr. C. Czarnecki 
 

 

Our Catholic faith guides our school institution in our daily living and learning. Jesus Christ 

and His Holy Mother Mary provide all of us with the perfect example on how to show love, 

kindness and respect to all of our fellow human beings.   
 

 

To the graduating Grade 8 students - good luck and I hope you will look back at your time 

spent at St. Augustine School with fondness and please come back to visit your school of-

ten! 
 

To returning students, I hope you enjoy your upcoming summer holidays -I will see you in 

the fall! 
 

To the dedicated teaching and support staff of St. A, my sincere thanks for all dedication to 

your students and our school! Your support of me as your principal and school leader is 

greatly appreciated.  I am blessed to work with such fine individuals! 
 

Have a great summer and God bless you all! 
 

 

 

 

 

Mr. C. Czarnecki  
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Day 6 
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3 

 

Day 2 
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Day 4 
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Day 5 
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Day 1 
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14 
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17 
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Day 1 
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Day 2 
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Day 3 
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Day 4 

24 

 

Day 5 

25 
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Day 6 

28 

 

Day 1 

29  Last Day 

of Classes 

Day 2 

30 

Administra$on 

Day (K-12) 

  


